
 

 
29th June 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 

Re: Transition to New Classes Arrangements 
 
We are preparing in school for September and at the time of writing, we are still awaiting the 
guidance from the DfE regarding this.  
 
However, we know that for all our children, they will want to know who their class teacher will be 
next year. The following activities will be taking place for all children in the school, and we hope 
you will all get involved in these. 
 
On Friday, 10th July there will be a Zoom event for each year group. In these sessions, children will 
find out who their class teacher is for the coming year, and a little bit about school life in that year 
group. You will need to register for the event – providing your child’s name. Please do 
this in advance, so that you are able to access the event on the day.  
 
Please register for this event as follows: 
 

Current 
Class 

Session 
Date 
and 
Time 

Register at the following link: 

EW3, 
JB3, 
BP3 

10th July 
– 3pm 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ZFsLFf3QSWu-Y0Y0JtHDqQ 
 

DF4, 
JE4, 
TR4 

10th July 
– 
2.30pm 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ZvOMamxOSCS0Rxyc6XATQA 
 

AG5, 
KB5, 
SH5 

10th July 
– 2pm 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_1ngfjEfOTjWIvgRuXkRfwA 
 

 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 
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We usually hold an assembly in school which the children find very exciting – we will try to provide 
a little excitement for them through the Zoom event. 
 
Following this, your child’s new class teacher will leave them a short getting to know you activity in 
See-Saw. Please support your child in responding to this before the end of the year. 
This will also be complimented with a letter from your child’s new class teacher.  
 
Once we have the guidance from the government about re-opening in September, we will send 
you a letter about the arrangements that we will put into place at that stage.  
 
We know that your children have been out of school, and home-learning, for a long period of time 
now, and we will do our utmost to ensure they have a smooth transition back to school learning 
for them, when that time comes. We really hope, and expect, that to be in September. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tracy Keefe 
 

 


